From: Jonathan Bostelle

Sent: Friday, March 20, 2020 1:40 PM
To: House Finance

Subject: Motor fuel taxes

Another regressive tax. Good ol Click. How about an income tax before good ol Click beats us to abject poverty.
Thanks
Jonathan Bostelle

Delta jct AK
99737

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android




From: Support

Sent: Sunday, March 22, 2020 11:54 AM

To: House Finance

Subject: Support SB 115 Motor Fuel Tax Written testimony

House Finance Committee:
| support the Motor Fuel Tax bill. | also urge you to vote for passage of SB 115 on the House floor.

Respectfully,
Laura Bonner



From: Mike Coons

Sent: Sunday, March 22, 2020 1:35 PM
To: House Finance

Subject: Oppose SB 115

My name is Mike Coons, and I'm speaking as the President of the Matsu Chapter of AMAC Action.
We oppose SB 115.

One bright spot during this Chinese Corona Virus and what the Russians and Saudis are doing is a major drop
in gasoline and diesel prices at the pump. Latest news is the Saudi's are ramping up this situation and they
believe the price of oil will stay in the $20-$30 range for the next several years.

So, what this bill does will jack up the prices of fuel, while we don't really know how long the fight between
the Russians and Saudi's will really last, not to mention the economic impact of the Chinese Corona Virus
situation. Sadly a perfect storm that you don't grasp or don't really care about because of your over-riding
need for big government.

Add to that this legislature's total disregard of the economic well being of all Alaskans by stealing our money
from the ERA for that big government. This committee refused Rep Tilton's try to bring up the passage of the
bill to get the $1300 plus from last years PFD. Now this committee and legislature will most likely disregard
what we the people are telling you as to not passing SB 115 and thus bring even more harm to our people and
economy!

What this bill, along with the actions of the majority in the house will

do in the coming days are going to be well remembered come 3 November.

Sadly, we the people of Alaska will bear the brunt of your disregarding common sense and good solid
economic direction by this Governor and the outstanding legislators whom stand for the Constitution and the
people of Alaska.

Mike Coons
President, Matsu Chapter AMAC Action
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From: Francesca A

Sent: Sunday, March 22, 2020 6:53 PM
To: House Finance

Cc: Rep. Colleen Sullivan-Leonard
Subject: Public testimony Sb115

Dear House Finance Committee,
I am not in support of SB115. No new taxes. Reduce and balance the budget.

Thank you,
Francesca Allegrezza

Sent from my iPhone
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